
 
December 7, 2009                                           Forty-Ninth Day

 
The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment 

with Dave Haugen and Dennis May present.  Jeff Creger was absent.    
    
Motion by Haugen, second by May, carried to approve the November 30, 

2009 board minutes.

Motion by Haugen, second by May, carried to authorize Jim Hyde to 
purchase a used loader.

The board received a petition from Dale Meyer for repairs to DD11/Main 
F which is located in sections 8, 16, & 17, Barton Township.  Jim Hyde will 
investigate and give a report to the supervisors.

Motion by Haugen, second by May, carried to approve the payroll 
eligibility verification for Blair A. Brunsvold at $17.03/hr., Tim D. Staude at 
$17.03/hr., & Terry R. Young at $17.03/hr. submitted by the engineer’s 
department.

Motion by Haugen, second by May, carried to approve the salary 
changes for Ryan Gaetzke to $17.03/hr., Paula Harris to $16.33/hr., Brian Nelson 
to $17.03/hr., Tanya Olson to $14.46/hr., Dave Seims to $17.03/hr., Joe Seims to 
$17.03/hr., Aaron Stone to $17.03/hr., Mark Tuttle to $17.03/hr.

Motion by Haugen, second by May, carried to approve the sheriff’s 
monthly report.

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., December 14, 2009.

_______________________                                  ________________________ 
Auditor                                                                      Chairperson      


